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Christine Slaymaker 
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To:​EHDC - Neighbourhood Plans Shared <neighbourhoodplans@easthants.gov.uk>​

Dear Sir,
Further to your request for feedback, I wish to record my objection to the fact that this is not a NDP
for Bramshott & Liphook despite its title, as it takes no account of the area covered by the South
Downs National Park Authority.
In order to have a coherent plan, it is necessary to view Bramshott and Liphook properly and
holistically so that sensible decisions can be made about planning and development.
I am disappointed that this matter has still not been addressed, despite consistent feedback over
many rounds of consultations for different plans and I urge that action is taken to remedy this
deficiency prior to a referendum.
Yours faithfully
Christine Slaymaker.

Sent from my iPad
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